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Tyre Nichols Case in Memphis, Tennessee 
 

 

Alexandria, VA – Every individual in this nation has the right to due process, as do these officers, 

but there must be transparency and accountability for how such actions occurred. From the footage 

of the incident, we condemn in every possible terms the actions of the officers without a reasonable 

belief of danger to themselves or others. While video footage is beneficial for ascertaining what 

happened, the officers deserve the chance to defend their actions. However, without a clear threat 

to themselves or others, these actions are not those of the brave men and women who serve and 

protect our communities every day. 

 

Law enforcement is entrusted to protect and serve the citizens of our community, which is an honor 

we take seriously, and without that trust we cannot effectively do our job. We stand by those 

officers who abide by the ethos and creed to protect and defend. 

 

 

 

### 

 
The National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO) is a coalition of police units and 

associations from across the United States that serves to advance the interests of America’s law 

enforcement officers through legislative and legal advocacy, political action, and education. 

Founded in 1978, NAPO now represents more than 1,000 police units and associations, and over 

241,000 sworn law enforcement officers. 
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